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Michael J. Licata January 27, 2003
Lt. Colonel, USAF, Retired

President

CAT Eyes

PO BOX 1538

Hightstown, NJ 08520

Dear Mike,
['am pleased to write you concerning our meeting in Washington D.C.

After attending a CAT Eyes presentation and reviewing the program, I believe that CAT
Eyes presents a balanced explanation ¢~ ¢ indicators of terrorism and what can be done
to heighten community awareness. ™ .ing the presentation, the CAT Eyes Instructor
explained what behaviors to look for, rather than focusing on a person's race or religion,
which are not valid indicators of terrorism.

Since September 11, 2001, the Arab American Institute has worked diligently to convey
the message that terrorism is not synonymous with Arabs or Muslims. I believe that the
CAT Eyes program helps to facilitate that message, as demonstrated by the company’s
motto “Watching America with Pride, not Prejudice”.

As Arab Americans, we are as concerned with the prosperity and security of our country
as any other Americans. We applaud the efforts of CAT Eyes to take prejudice out of the

war on terrorism. We believe that it is not only right to do so, but also more effective.

Sincerely,

Jean AbiNader
Managing Director
Arab American Institute
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